Unity of Fairfax 
KISS-mas in July!

Dear friends:

KISS-mas in July is coming!  

Based on the research by our Sacred Space team and others, including feedback at our last two Community Dialogue meetings and consultation with our Budget and Finance Advisory Team, we have set a capital budget goal for 2015 of $110,000.  We hope to raise at least $80,000 through ‘KISSmas in July’.  

The funds we raise will be used for a number of improvements to our Sanctuary (sound, light, HVAC and some cosmetic improvements).  See the details in our Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) document or on the website.  As we did when we began KISS, we won’t spend money we don’t have.  Our first objective is to assure that we have a strong capital reserve.  Improvements to our space will be made in priority order as we know that we have sufficient funds to support them.  

Please prayerfully consider a generous gift to KISS.  This is on top of what we need to raise for our operating budget, so we prefer that you do not substitute a KISS contribution for what you have already committed to give to the church for our regular operations and tithing activities.  Take a look at the FAQ’s to see more details and for ideas on what you can help support.  

At our February Community Dialogue meeting earlier this year, Reverend Russ presented a concept for bringing our mission and vision to life for our community.  In his explanation of the concept Reverend Russ referred to two key components, the first of which is a solid volunteer and financial base.  Our capital budget, funded in large part through KISS, is one of three elements of that financial base.  The other two elements are our Operating budget, which funds all regular activities of the church and our Endowment (funded in part through the Mildred Park Society) designed to build our longer term financial strength.  The capital budget is designed to provide a capital ‘reserve’ that gives us a cushion in case some element of the infrastructure (like the sewer system last year) needs replacement.  And it also is meant to support prudent improvements to our space (like last year’s atrium beautification).      

Kampaign to Improve our Sacred Space (KISS) was conceived last year to implement what we referred to as our “12-year tune-up” on the building and campus that was created that many years ago to serve our Unity community.  Last year we successfully raised $106,000 over and above our regular operating budget that contributed to creation of a kitchen, beautification of our atrium, and several other improvements to internal space, as well as funding a necessary replacement of our sewage system.   

We are a vibrant spiritual community awakening each life to the Christ within.  Thank you for your prayers and contributions to help us continue to make our sacred space work for that mission.    
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